Church in London Announcements
May 8, 2021

Morning Watch This Week
This coming week we will cover week 7 of HWMR: Crystallization-Study of Job, Proverbs
Ecclesiastes.

Sisters Fellowship

On Saturday, June 5 at 10:00 am is the next time for all the sisters to gather together to watch a
message by brother Minoru.
https://zoom.us/1/91212210408?pwd=dUImNUdkSmZJSUdXUjNWemY 5enB4UT09

Meeting ID: 912 1221 0408

Passcode: 725

Brothers Fellowship

On Saturday, May 15 at 10:00 am is the next time for all the brothers to gather together to watch a
message from the International Training for Elders and Responsible Ones on vital factors for the
recovery of the church life. They are indeed vital. Even though some of the brothers participated in
the training and we will all go through them in HWMR, it is good for the brothers to spend some
time to get into them more deeply. All the brothers are encouraged to participate in these meetings.
https://zoom.us/1/91212210408?pwd=dUImNUdkSmZJSUdXUjNWemY 5enB4UT09

Meeting ID: 912 1221 0408

Passcode: 725

2021 International Memorial Day Conference

This conference will again be online instead of in person. The schedule is:
Message 1: 7:00 PM  Friday, May 28, 2021

Message 2:  10:00 AM  Saturday, May 29, 2021

Message 3: 7:00 PM  Saturday, May 29, 2021

Message 4:  10:00 AM Lord’s Day, May 30, 2021

Message 5: 7:00 PM  Lord’s Day, May 30, 2021

Message 6: 7:00 PM  Monday, May 31, 2021

July Training

The training this summer is on Joshua, Judges and Ruth. For London we plan to watch it together
using separate Zoom links for English and Spanish on the weekends of July9 - 11 and 16 - 18. The
link to registration form which includes the details of the schedule for London is:
https://forms.gle/VsTN{43Zc3tPGeMF9

Conference in London
We plan to have a conference in London on October 15 - 17 with brother Ricky Acosta.

Toronto Gospel Meetings
The church in Toronto is hosting gospel meetings that we are welcome to participate in and invite
others to join. The next one in English is May 15 at 7:30 pm.

Summer School of Truth
The dates for our Eastern Canada SSOT will be August 2 - 7, 2021. Due to campgrounds in Ontario
still being unavailable for booking, the event will be held remotely over Zoom.

Meetings at the Hall
Most of the saints indicated that they want to wait at least until after being inoculated before coming
to the hall to meet together. So for the time being we will continue to meet only using Zoom. When
some eventually do come to the hall, we will continue make a way for others to participate in the
meeting using Zoom.
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Offering or Payments

We should not neglect our offerings; this is an important aspect of our service to the Lord. For those
who do online banking, the easiest way to take care of offerings or payments is to send eTransfers
to donations@churchinlondon.org or metcalfe@churchinlondon.org. Sending a cheque by mail is
also fine, as is dropping an envelope containing a cheque or cash into the mail slot at the right side
of the front door of the meeting hall. Donations from other countries can be made using the Donate
button near the Get in Touch form on the churchinlondon.org site.
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